
District Leadership Conference 

Owasso High School 
Auditorium 



Advisor Information

District Dues should be paid prior to
attending the conference.
Please email head count to Ashlee Eller
before October 15th, 2024.
ashlee.eller@sequoyaheagles.net
Conference attire is Chapter Shirts and
Jeans. 
Please send any photographs for a
welcome slideshow to Brittany Klink
brittanyklinck@collinsville.k12.ok.us
We would like to have students for
inspirations. If you have interested
students please let Ashlee know on the
head count email.

 


